
-----Original Message----- 
From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>  
Sent: Tuesday, September 22, 2020 2:12 PM 
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca> 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2020-09-22 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2020-0040 
 
-- Name -- 
Peter Giblett 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Given the ongoing COVID situation increasing these costs is equivalent to raising the tax rate in the city, 
but doing so via the back door. The whole city is hurting right now and it is time for both City Hall and 
NPE to tighten their belts. 
 
-- Attachment -- 
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